

Building houses, building hope

June 3, 2009



Mr. Brian O'Connell Director of City Development 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI 53403

Dear Mr. O'Connell:

Racine Habitat for Humanity would like to request extension of the sewer line on 1501 West Street to facilitate sewer lateral hook-up for a new construction on the West Street lot.

The current sewer line stops at the adjacent house to the west; it stops short of this project. The approximate extension would be 20 to 30 feet.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Jan Roland, Board President Racine Habitat for Humanity

Jan Koland

1501 Villa St Racine, WI 53403-2725 (262) 637-9176 fax: (262) 637-9265